
 

 

RFP# 19-20-23 

HVAC Replacement – Unit #3 City Hall 

Addendum No. 1 
 

Project Name: HVAC Replacement – Unit #3 City Hall Project No.: RFP# 19-20-23 
Prepared By: Denisha Harris Date: March 16, 2020 

 
General Questions, Clarifications & Requirements: 
 

Pleased by advised in compliance with the current Coronavirus Workplace Guidelines for the 
City of Greenville, the mandatory pre-bid and site visit scheduled for Tuesday, March 17, 2020 
at 2:00pm has been cancelled.   
 
It is possible an alternative pre-bid meeting will be scheduled at a later time.  All information 
concerning this bid will be issued via addendum. 
 
 
 
End of Addendum #1 

 


